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Offentligt

Dreaft decision proposal Side 1 af 2 .

Madsen, Soren R. N.

Fra: Reville, Barry [Barry.Reville@environment.gov.au]

Sendt: 19. november 2009 11:51
Til: - Schou, Lone; Hall, Damien'

Emne: Re: Draft decision proposal [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
From: Reville, Barry

Sent:  19-11-2009 11:50:45

Subject: Re: Draft decision proposal [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED}
To: Schou, Lone; Hall, Damien

Classification: [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Dear Lone

Thank you very much. We shall look at it as a priority. tomorrow and get back to you as soon as possible.
Best regards ‘

Barry

Dr Barry Reville

Assistant Secretary

Environment Protection Branch

Department of the Environment, Water, Heritage and the Arts
GPO Box 787 : .
CANBERRA ACT 2601

AUSTRALIA

Ph +61 2 6274 1622

Fax +61 26274 1164

Mob +61 411 132 608

Email: ba_rry..revﬂle@environmen't.gov.au

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Device

From: Schou, Lone -

To: Hall, Damien; Reville, Barry
Sent: Thu Nov 19 21:08:58 2009
Subject: Draft decision proposal

<<191109 accept formulering ENG (2).doc>>
Dear Damien and Barry,

Attached is our proposal for the draft decision. The decision in it entirety has as well a section dealing with
the background, a section dealing with process Capability to treat HCB in Australia and on international
regulation.

We have worked on the langue in the paragraph dealing with the Danish decision, so that we make it clear
that we will not raise any objections to the shipment (which we could do in accordance to article 11 in
regulation 1013/2006/EU) - We have taken all the relevant objections possibilities and instead of making a
reference to the by number, we have written them out in full text as elements which we have considered (and
do find ok).

! hope this can be understood.

14-06-2010



- Draft decision proposal , Side 2 af 2

. Do you have any'possibility to ook at this and to indicate to me (before Barry feaves}) if this can be used -
Thank you. o

I will be in tomorrow morning, so please do -not hesitate to call me if you would like to discuss the proposal.
Either by cell phone +45 29 68 41 38 or after 8.30 by +45 7254 4321,

Best regards
Lone

If you have received this transmission in error please notify us immediately by return e-mail and
delete all copies. If this e-mail or any attachments have been sent to you in error, that error does not,
constitute waiver of any confidentiality, privilege or copyright in respect of information in the e-mail
‘orattachments, ' ' _

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

14-06-2010




